APR 2 3 1992

Docket No. 50-456; 50-457

Commionwealth Edison Company

ATIN: Mr Cordell Reed
Senfor Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Grove, 1L 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. K. Kofron of your staff and
Mr. M. J. Farber of this office ‘o hold a management meeting at the Braidwood
site on Tuesday, May ®, 1992 at 1:00 p.m. (CDT).

This is a nanagonont meeting to discuss the s'atut of human performance issues
at Braidwood station.

Should you have any ouestions rogardin? this meeting, please contact
Mr. M. J. Farber of my staff at (708) 790-5774.

Sincerely,
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Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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